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I was born and raised in Oregon.  I have been voting in every election that I was 

eligible for.  I remember going to the poles after/before work in stormy or snowy 

weather, standing in line, just to have the privilege of voting.  I couldn't always make 

it to the poles on that date due to that weather, work, or just plain other conflicts.  

Vote-by-mail makes it much more convenient and POSSIBLE to have our voices 

heard.  Vor-by-mail allows the voter to sit down and study the ballot, consider the 

pros and cons carefully and do due diligence to make informed decisions.  Why 

would anyone want to make it HARDER to vote, unless they didn't truly believe in 

Democracy for all??? 


